
Dear Cub Parents,
Thank Thank you for the opportunity to be your child's teachers. It has been a plea-
sure and privilege to see your children grow day by day and see how they 
have developed in learning. We really appreciate your great support 
throughout the school year. The last few weeks of Term 3 were full of exciting 
experiences. Kicking off  with Hina Matsuri celebration on the 3rd of March. We 
made a beautiful Hina doll craft.
Our theme was "Our Senses". We explored the things around us using our 
sense of sight, smell, touch and hearing. We enjoyed  performing various acti-
vities and experiments. The taste, smell, and hearing tests were very interes-
ting as well as the touch test.We learned that some things are safe and unsafe 
to touch, dangerous or poisonous, therefore, we need to be always  careful 
and aware .
The 11th of March was our graduation ceremony. We received  our certificates 
of achievement. We were happy and proud of what we had accomplished . Our 
literacy and numeracy skills are well-developed and we are all ready to move 
to the next level. Keep shining Cubs!
WWe went to Futo Park in Shinagawa on March 15th. We had lots of fun going 
up and sliding down the pirate ship. We enjoyed running , jumping and playing 
in the sand . We made sandcastles and sand cakes. It was such a beautiful 
day!
On the last dOn the last day of school,  we joined our Pandacorn friends for egg hunting at 
the nearby park. We were overloaded with happiness as we found the eggs 
and got a surprise inside. We went back to school and received more presents 
from our teachers. After lunch, we had our favorite cooking class. We deco-
rated the cupcakes with chocolates and sprinkles. We also crushed the oreos 
and mixed it in a cup of vanilla ice cream!. Yum! Yum! What a fantastic day to 
end the school year.
"Although our time has finished, our smiles will never fade. We won't forget 
the handprints left and memories we have made. To our dear Cub students, 
thank you so much for the joy, laughter and every moment you shared with 
us. You are all amazingly special to us. Please stay safe  and enjoy the rest of 
the spring break. We are looking forward to seeing you back soon!
Kind regards,
The Cub Team
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